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Help Us Celebrate 10 Years of Impact with a $10,000 Goal!

For the past decade, Young Australians in International Affairs (YAIA) has been committed to
empowering the next generation of leaders in foreign affairs, international relations, and
diplomacy.

As we mark our 10th anniversary, we are aiming to raise $10,000 to continue providing
opportunities, fostering leadership, and shaping the global outlook of young Australians.

Your support will allow us to keep offering world-class programs, expanding our platform for
young voices in global policy discussions, and creating more opportunities for aspiring leaders
across the country. Every donation, whether big or small, will help us achieve this goal and ensure
that we can continue our mission for another decade and beyond.

By donating today, you are directly contributing to the future of Australian leadership on the world
stage. Thank you for being part of our journey—together, we can make the next ten years even
more impactful.


